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Shelburne Legion News: Happy New Year!

	By Lesa Peat

Branch 220 is looking forward to a great 2017.

We are back in full swing with Euchre on Monday at 2 pm and Bingo at 7 pm.  The Wednesday evenings dart league will resume on

January 11. Thursday evenings is sports night at 7 pm.

This Friday, January 6, Micah will be selling Fish and Chips from 6 ? 10 pm in the Warriors Hall.

Sunday, January 8, is our monthly breakfast from 9 ? 12 pm. Our next wing night will be on the 13th.

We will be hosting Zone Euchre on January 14. If you would like to put in a team, please come in and sign up ? time is running out.

Congratulations to our dart players who have advanced and will be bringing the District tournament back to our branch next year.

Thank you to everyone who helped out with our holiday festivities.

The branch is run by volunteers and we have a blast doing it. If you would like to be a volunteer, please contact us at 519-925-3800.
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